NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Please be advised that North Salt Lake City will hold a public hearing to receive public comment on a request to vacate a portion of the public right-of-way on the east side of Main Street between Center Street and U.S.-89 at approximately 100 South. The City Council public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at North Salt Lake City Hall, 10 E. Center Street. For further information regarding this proposal, please contact the North Salt Lake Community Development Department at (801) 335-8729.
